
STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. Lacey, Washington 98503

P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 -800-833-6384 or 711

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.

March 15, 2022

Millennium Moving & Installing, LLC
6401 Broadway Apt 2
Everett, WA 98203

Re:  TV-210955 - Dismissing Application 

Dear Millennium Moving & Installing, LLC:

On December 13, 2021, Millennium Moving & Installing, LLC filed with the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) an application requesting authority to 
operate as a Household Goods Carriers carrier in the state of Washington.

On February 14, 2022, the Commission sent Millennium Moving & Installing, LLC notices
describing the application requirements the company had not satisfied. Despite this notice, 
Millennium Moving & Installing, LLC has not met the following requirements as of the date of 
this letter: failure to establish ESD or L&I accounts, lack of commercial auto liability and cargo
insurance.

Accordingly, the application filed by Millennium Moving & Installing, LLC in TV-210955 for 
Household Goods Carriers authority is dismissed for failure to meet the application 
requirements.

If you have questions about this letter, please contact Licensing Services at 360-664-1222. You 
may also email us at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

NOTICE: The Commission has delegated to the Licensing Services Manager the authority to 
take the action described in this letter under applicable law. You may seek Commission review 
of this decision. Your request should be addressed to Amanda Maxwell, Secretary, 621
Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You 



may also email your request to records@utc.wa.gov. You must file a request for Commission 
review no later than 14 days after the date of this letter.


